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6/28/2023 

New Cosmos PS-7-03 Discontinuation 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised that New Cosmos has discontinued the PS-7-03 Single Point NF3 Gas 
Detector. A similar PS-7-07 model is now available as the NF3 detector replacement. The 
change is the result of a component supply chain issue, forcing a pivot to the replacement 
solution. The new options are as follows: 

PS-7 Gas Detection Transmitters for NF3 

PART 
NUMBER 

PART DESCRIPTION 

PS-7-07 PS-7 Gas Detection Transmitter & Pyrolyzer for NF3 (Standard) 

PS-7-07-ER 
PS-7 Gas Detection Transmitter & Pyrolyzer for NF3 (Energized normally 
& de-energized with fault/alarm) 

PS-7-M-07 PS-7M Gas Detection Transmitter & Pyrolyzer for NF3 with Modbus 

PS-7-M-07ER 
PS-7M Gas Detection Transmitter for NF3 with Modbus (Energized 
normally & de-energized with fault/alarm) 

PS-7 Replacement Sensors for NF3 

PART 
NUMBER PART DESCRIPTION GAS RANGE LDL 

CDS-7-7DNFR6 PS-7-07 Nitrogen Trifloride (aluminum sensor); 
For use with PS-7-07 units ONLY NF3 0-30 ppm 1.5 ppm 

CDS-7-7DNF56 PS-7-07 Nitrogen Trifloride (aluminum sensor); 
For use with PS-7-07 units ONLY NF3 0-100 ppm 5 ppm 

CDS-7-7DNF69 PS-7-07 Nitrogen Trifloride (Non-Standard 
Range); Use with PS-7-07 units ONLY NF3 0-250 ppm 12 ppm 

CDS-7-7BNFR6 PS-7-03 Nitrogen Trifloride (aluminum sensor); 
Use with PS-7-03 units ONLY NF3 0-30 ppm 1.5 ppm 

CDS-7-7BNF56 PS-7-03 Nitrogen Trifloride (aluminum sensor); 
Use with PS-7-03 units ONLY NF3 0-100 ppm 5 ppm 

CDS-7-7BNF69 PS-7-03 Nitrogen Trifloride (Non-Standard-
Range); Use with PS-7-03 units ONLY NF3 0-250 ppm 12 ppm 
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Pricing on the replacement units and sensors will remain the same. However, sensors are 
NOT interchangeable between models. PS-7-03 units can only accept PS-7-03 sensors, and 
PS-7-07 units can only accept PS-7-07 sensors. 

A limited number of PS-7-03 detectors will be available, only while supplies last. Note that 
sensors for the PS-7-03 will remain available. 

Please reach out to us with any questions or contact your local DOD Technologies 
representative for further assistance. 

Thank you, 

Brad Dyer 

Brad Dyer 
DOD Technologies, Inc. 

Co-CEO & CFO 
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